Hossein Hashemzadeh

From: Stephen Hartzell <SHARTZELL@brookspierce.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 8:28 AM

To: Hossein Hashemzadeh

Cc: ‘Jim McDonald'

Subject: Request to Cancel/Surrender CP in File No. BDFCDTL-20110808AAZ

Dear Hossein:

On behalf of my client, Mapale LLC, licensee of W21CL (Fac. ID No. 6042) and permittee in File No. BDFCDTL-
20110808AAZ, this correspondence is to request cancellation of the digital flash cut CP in File No. BDFCDTL-
20110808AAZ.

Once the digital flash cut CP in File No. BDFCDTL-20110808AAZ is canceled, we will file for a new digital flash cut CP for
the same facility.

Thank you for your assistance.

Best regards,
- Stephen

Stephen Hartzell
Counsel to Mapale LLC

S3ROOKS b
S PIERCE

t: 919.839.0300
f: 336.232.9209

1700 Wells Fargo Capitol Center
150 Fayetteville Street

Raleigh, NC 27601

P.O. Box 1800 (27602)

Confidentiality Notice:

The information contained in this e-mail transmittal is privileged and confidential intended for the addressee
only. If you are neither the intended recipient nor the employee or agent responsible for delivering this e-mail to
the intended recipient, any disclosure of this information in any way or taking of any action in reliance on this
information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the person transmitting
the information immediately.
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